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FRIENDS NEWSLETTER 
This inaugural newsletter is one of benefits of your Friends of ELMM 
membership! Thank you for joining this spring. Your membership helps enable 
us to take care of the home and the grounds.

We are very disappointed that Covid-19 prevented us from hosting the annual 
Night Under the Stars event. You can be sure that once it's safe to mingle 
again we'll be re-scheduling this and many more fun events at the home.
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In the meantime, volunteers have 
been busy with outdoor projects. The 
lawn has been kept neatly mowed and 
gardens are looking lovely. Please 
stop by anytime to enjoy the gardens. 
We invite you to use the picnic tables 
in the backyard for a picnic lunch or 
supper!
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The Friends of Edgar Lee Masters Memorial 
Museum is a subcommittee of Edgar Lee 
Masters Museum, Inc. a 501c3 not-for-profit 
organization dedicated to preserving the 
childhood home of Edgar Lee Masters while 
promoting Illinois history, poetry and the arts for 
present and future generations. All donations 
are tax deductible. 

Museum is supported 100% by donations.

“It takes life to 
love life.” 
― EDGAR LEE MASTERS

WANTED!  Volunteers! If you're interested in 
helping out with some of outdoor projects--
lawn care, garden bed maintenance, painting, 
etc. 
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